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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Increase in School Dinner Prices from September 2025 

We are writing to inform you that from September 2025, when the children return to school, the cost of 
school dinners will rise from £2.55 to £2.70 per meal. 

Unfortunately, this increase is necessary to help cover the rising costs of food, staffing, and catering services, 
while ensuring we continue to provide nutritious and high-quality meals for all pupils. We have carefully 
considered this change and have kept the new price below the Local Authority’s recommended cost of 
£2.75 per meal. 

We appreciate that any increase may raise concerns, and we want to assure you that we remain committed 
to keeping school meals affordable while maintaining high standards. 

Families who are eligible for free school meals will not be affected by this change. If you think your child 
may be eligible, please contact the school office or visit our website for further information on how to apply. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

H Shepherdson 
Headteacher 
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